LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Whew, what a busy weekend we’ve had here at the library! On Friday, we said a sad farewell to the Storywalk. Big Dance was a lot of fun to read (and dance) along the sidewalk. Thankfully, we have one more coming this year, just in time for Halloween. If you enjoyed Peppa’s adventure, learning to unlock the dance inside her, you’ll love Friendly Fright and her quest to make a new friend!
     On Saturday, we had our booth at Greenwood Community Day. It was so nice to see everyone. Kids, your bikes all looked awesome! Also, we’d like to extend a big ‘thank you’ to all who adopted our orphaned books. Your donations will allow us to expand our Graphic Novel and Large Print collections, both of which facilitate reading better!
     On Monday, we had our August board meeting. The meeting minutes are posted on our website, just in case you’re looking for the latest ‘tea.’
[bookmark: _GoBack]     Guess what is happening just one week from today, on August 28th? It’s our Mystery Meal, hosted by the Community of Christ church! Come at noon or so with a dish to pass and enjoy some food and fellowship with some friends and neighbors. Not much of a reader? No problem! The point of the meal is to get together and enjoy each other’s company.
     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. We have free internet use via Wi-Fi or public-use computers, fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook! Contact us at (607) 225-4553 or greenwoodreadingcenter@gmail.com. Visit us on the web at: greenwood.stls.org

